
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Grange Road to Station Road, Cradley 
Heath) (Temporary Public Right of Way Closure) Order 2022, intends to 
temporarily prohibit pedestrians from proceeding via Grange Road to Station Road, 
Cradley Heath (Public Right of Way). 
 
Pedestrians will be diverted via Grange Road, Waterfall Lane, Station Road and 
vice-versa. 
 
Work is expected to be completed by 20/12/24, effective from 21/06/24. 
 
Purpose – A defective bridge (Wrights Bridge) whereby the current structure is unsafe 
for public use. 
 


